
BACK TO SCHOOL
Going Back to the School Building Part-Time

I am going back to school soon. When I
go back to the school building, things may

be different.

One change is that I will only go
to school on some days of the week. I will
have classes and school work at home the

other days of the week.

It might be hard to remember which days I
go to the school building. My family

member can make me a calendar of which
days I am at school and which days I am 

at home.

If I get worried about when I’ll be home or
when I’ll be at school, I can check my

calendar and take some deep breaths.



Even when I am at home, I will need to do
my school work.  I will still be having

school even though I am not in the school
building.

On the days I am in school, I will work with
my teacher and see my classmates.

On days when I have school at home, I will
work with my family and might see my

teacher and classmates online.

I will still do school work Monday through
Friday. I will just be in a different place on

some days.
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